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The amendment alters the frequency and scope of additional actions 

the Auditors of Public Accounts (APA) are required to complete which 

eliminates the cost in the underlying bill and replaces it with a potential 

cost for up to three additional auditors.   

Depending on the amount of limited performance engagements and 

the number of times follow-up verification of agency's corrective action 

is requested by the committee, the APA may have to hire up to three 

additional auditors for an annual salary cost of up to $200,000 in FY 26 

and up to $255,000 in FY 27, along with associated fringe benefit costs of 

up to $75,617 in FY 26 and $100,823. 

The preceding Fiscal Impact statement is prepared for the benefit of the members of the General Assembly, solely 
for the purposes of information, summarization and explanation and does not represent the intent of the General 
Assembly or either chamber thereof for any purpose. In general, fiscal impacts are based upon a variety of 
informational sources, including the analyst’s professional knowledge.  Whenever applicable, agency data is 
consulted as part of the analysis, however final products do not necessarily reflect an assessment from any 
specific department. 


